
Dubmire Academy 
December Newsletter 

 
 

All of our Christmas dates, 
for  parties and productions, 
can be found on our Website  

www.Dubmire.co.uk  - 
School Office -Calendar  

or in Newsletters—dates for 
your diary 

 
 
 
 

 
Due to new GDP  regulations we are 
unable to provide class lists of  pupils 

names for Christmas cards. 

Park smarter on the school run 

and help keep our children safe! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

By parking where you shouldn’t, you 
are potentially putting your own and 
other people’s children at risk. 
Don’t park on the ‘keep clear’ road 
markings, yellow zig-zags lines, or  
double park! 
Parking responsibly will help keep your 
children safe and reduce congestion 
around the school gates and nearby 
properties. 

BE A SMARTER PARKER 

Come along and join us for our 
Christingle Service  
in the Large Hall on 
Wednesday 18th 
December at 4pm.    
Children from our School 
Council will be taking part 
and we look forward to 
seeing you. 

 
 
 
 

Tickets will be on sale from Monday 
10th Dec—Prizes include 

M&S hamper, Champagne, B&S voucher, 
chocolate hamper, prosecco,  

gift voucher, Celebrations 
Raffle Drawn Monday 17th Dec 

Christmas Raffle 

50p per 
strip 

 

Who hides in a Bakery at Christmas? 
 

A mince spy!!!!  



If you would like to pay 
 dinner money for the half term  

January 6th—February 14th 
it will be £66 

School breaks up on Friday 20th      
December and re-opens on 

Monday 6th January 

Could we just remind 
parents, that if your child 

is going to be absent 
from school please        

advise the school office 
by ringing before 9:30  

We are holding our Christmas Jumper Day on 

Tuesday 10th December to coincide with our 

Christmas dinner day.  Children can come into 
school dressed in their Christmas jumper/t-shirt 
instead of their school sweatshirt, they can also 
wear headband/tinsel etc. This is not compulso-
ry but if you would like to send in a £1 donation 
we will forward this on to Save the Children 
Fund who are  holding 
their annual Christmas 
Jumper Day later this 
week. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dubmire have achieved the Gold Active   
Sunderland Award!! 
 
Well done Mr Topping for leading on this. 
 
This award recognises all the amazing sports 
events that Dubmire children take part in . 

 
 
 
 

We would be grateful if you could        
donate any ‘Books for Schools  tokens’ 
from the Sun newspaper to our school.  
If we collect 3500 tokens our school will 

receive FREE books. 

 

On behalf of all  
Governors staff and 

 pupils we would like to 
wish everyone a Merry 
Christmas and we look   

forward to working with 
you in the New Year. 


